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Superintendent Evaluation 2024
The board completed Superintendent Patricia Robinson’s evaluation at
the December 16, 2024, Board of Education meeting. Ms. Robinson
continues to provide outstanding levels of communication across the
district and community. Her staff and community relationships are of
vital importance and has been an area of strength for several years. She
continues to have a high level of engagement throughout the school
district and community.

Ms. Robinson’s goal oriented approach creates transparency and a
unified mission for the district. There has been appropriate focus on
oversight of many budgetary aspects including contract negotiations, a

changing landscape of monies from the state, acquiring grants to aid in the district’s needs, and
spending on the facilities or greatest needs of the district. Ms. Robinson continues to be an
incalculable asset for the district with her excellent leadership and drive to continually improve
the schools for our students and community.

The board is pleased to have Patricia as the Superintendent and looks forward to continued
success in 2025.


